
From the Principalõs Desk 

Congratulations to our talented students and staff involved 

with the Wakakirri production òWizard of Oz,ó a national 

nomination for the Best Entertainment  Story, the sixth year 

in a row. Thank you to the parent group for your support.  

Well done to our Ath letics Team who recorded some good 

performances at the recent Northern Suburbs Carnival. Five 

of our students will represent at the Central Queensland 

Carnival in Emerald. Read more of this good news in the 

sports report.  

Our Year 6 Young I.C.T. Explorers returned from Townsville 

recounting some very positive experiences. Well done to all 

students and a 1st and 3rd placing to two of our teams. Read 

more on this in the Digital Technology News.  

Parents who have children eligible for Prep next year, born 

01/07/2012 ð 30/ 06/2013 are able to contact the school 

office for enrolment details. There is an information session 

planned for the morning  of Monday, 16th October for new 

prep parents to the school.  

The school opinion survey access details for parents should 

be in homes. Parents, if you have not received your details 

and you wish to be part of this survey, contact the office. 

The survey is conducted from 31st July to 25th August.  

Chaplaincy News  

The 5 cent Challenge total  is at $448.60 with 2A the lead 

class with $83.20. 

The Crazy Sock Day raised $376.20. Thank you for your 

continuing support of the Chaplaincy program.  

Enjoy your week. 

 

 

Mike Anderson, Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aug 7: Author Visit ð Aleesha Darlison 

Aug 14 ð 18: Science Week 

Aug 15 ðICAS Maths 

Aug 21: P&C Meeting 

Aug 21- 25 Aug: Book Week 

Aug 25: Disco 

Aug 30: Big Sing 

Aug 27: Optiminds 

Sep 4 ð 14: Swimming Prep ð Yr. 3 

Sep 10:  Colour Run Fun day  

Sep 13: Twilight Concert 

Sep 15:  Last day of Term 3 

 

School contact information  

Principal:  Mr Michael Anderson 

Deputy Principal : Mrs Tracey Adams  

Deputy Principal : Mr Peter Robinson 

Business Services Manager : Mrs 

Dolores Venables 

Office hours  

8.00 am ð 4.00 pm 

Telephone and facsimile  numbers  

Telephone:  (07) 4965 6333  

Facsimile: (07) 4965 6300 

 School email address:  

 the.principal@fitzgerass.eq.edu.au 

School 

website : www.fitzgerass.eq.edu.au 

 

Student Absence Line:  

49656 360  

This service is available for parents 

reporting their childrenõs absence 

from school. Please clearly state their 

name, class, and reason for absence. 

All absences are recorded for 

teachers.  
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News from the office  

Parents/Caregivers, school staff and a random sample of students are encouraged to have their say 

in this yearõs suite of School Opinion Surveys by providing their opinions about what this school 

does well and how this school can improve. Each of the online surveys will open until Friday, 25 

August 2017 . 

Access details for the Parent/Caregiver Survey have been sent home with students, and 

parents/caregivers are welcome to complete their survey online at the school. If you havenõt 

received any survey access details by the end of this week, please contact Fitzgerald school on 

telephone 07 49656 333 or email the.principal@fitzgerass.eq.edu.au 

Qparents ð We currently have 199 Qparents accounts active at Fitzgerald school, if you are 

wanting to activate your studentõs account please contact the office. If you record your studentõs 

absence through Qparents, you donõt need to let the office know.  

Student s of the week Prep - 2   Student s of the week Year 3 ð 6                                                       

 

 

                                                

       

 

 

Foyer Display  

 
We are learning about cultural stories in year 1C and 1D. We began by reading and understanding 

Dreaming Stories. We found that these cultural stories teach us a lesson or explain how something 

came to be. 
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Master Teacher by Sue Hamilton -Smith  

 ATSI Community Homework Support  

To launch the Term 3 ATSI Community Homework Support 

afternoons, Fitzgerald 

Teacher Librarian and 

DigiTech expert, Janelle 

Stuart, introduced the 

group to the schoolõs 

awesome collection of 

robots and coding 

programs. Parents and caregivers of ATSI students from Prep to 

Year 6 are invited to 

accompany their 

children to the weekly 

homework sessions, 

which will be held each 

Tuesday afternoon 3.00-

4.00pm in the room 

beside 5E. For more 

information, contact: 

Toni Mooney tmoon38@eq.edu.au or Sue Hamilton-Smith 

shami40@eq.edu.au 

 

The Premierõs Reading Challenge 2017 

There is still time to complete this yearõs Premierõs Reading 

Challenge before the cut-off date of Friday 25 August 2017. The 

challenge is for students from Prep to Year 4 to read or experience 

20 books and Years 5 and 6 to read 15 books. Students are to 

send completed forms to their teacher once the required number 

of books are read. Any whole class completing the challenge will 

receive an ice block for all from the tuckshop. There are extra 

forms at the school office or visit 

http://education.qld.gov.au/schools/readingchallenge/index.html  
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Sporting News  

Northern Suburbs Athletics  

Congratulations to all  of our Fitzgerald athletes who participated in the Northern Suburbs Athletics 

Trials in week 2. Our school athletes performed extremely well and were runnerõs up on the day. 

Congratulations to all students who were selected in the Northern Suburbs team to compete in the 

Mackay trials. Extra congratulations to Leivani Corrie, Taj Steindl-Corrie and Zulieka Jones, who 

were awarded age champions for their age groups. 

  

                       

 

 

                            Taj Steindl-Corrie                          Zulieka Jones                                    Leivani Corrie 

Mackay District Athletics  

Well done to all Fitzgerald students who recently participated in the Mackay District Athletics trials. 

Extra congratulations to Leivani Corrie, Taj Stendl-Corrie, Ava Wheeler, Latifah Coulahan and 

Zulieka Jones who have been selected in the Mackay team to compete in the Capricornia trials in 

Emerald. Best of luck to these students. 

 

 

 

 

     
           Taj Steindl-Corrie             Zulieka Jones                            Leivani Corrie                       Ava Wheeler                            Latifah Coulahan 

 

Music News  

WAKAKIRRI 2017 

THE WIZARD OF OZ: 

We retold the famous tale of the Dorothy and Toto landing in Oz and meeting Glinda the Good 

Witch and her friends the Scarecrow, the Tinman and Lion and all of the munchkins. 

PERFORMANCE AWARDS: 

¶ Excellent Individual Acting 

¶ Excellent Overall Costume Design  

¶ Well-Rehearsed Performance 

¶ Excellent Overall Makeup and Hair 

¶ Best Direction ð Overall  

¶ Most Creative Reuse of Materials for Sets and Props  

¶ Best Backstage Crew  

STATE AWARDS: 

¶ Best Musical Story Award 

NATIONAL AWARDS: 



¶ Story of the Year Nominee 

Many thanks to Trina Saunders for costuming, Debbie Hunt for props and sets, Danielle 

Hargreaves for event organization, Samantha Scott-Girgenti for choreography and Jill Green for 

music selection and editing and direction.   Thanks to all parents for their support and our 

wonderful students for a great performance and for be ing an excellent team.  

Great work everyone. 


